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Configuration Management, Second Edition 2019-07-11
the book provides a comprehensive approach to configuration management from a
variety of product development perspectives including embedded and it it
provides authoritative advice on how to extend products for a variety of
markets due to configuration options the book also describes the importance
of configuration management to other parts of the organization it supplies an
overview of configuration management and its process elements to provide
readers with a contextual understanding of the theory practice and
application of cm the book illustrates the interplay of configuration and
data management with all enterprise resources during each phase of a product
lifecycle

Configuration Management 2015-04-16
configuration management theory practice and application details a
comprehensive approach to configuration management from a variety of product
development perspectives including embedded and it it provides authoritative
advice on how to extend products for a variety of markets due to
configuration options the book also describes the importanc

Configuration Management 2016-04-19
best practices in configuration management to ensure quality many
organizations are invoking a new kind of management technique configuration
management meant to ensure a product maintains its originally intended design
materials composition and processing throughout its entire lifecycle this
method moves away from current supply chain thinking in which products often
undergo countless changes throughout the process configuration management
implementation principles and applications for manufacturing industries
decreases the risk of safety breaches and timely and expensive changes while
preserving the quality of the end product this volume provides businesses
with the management objectives necessary for survival in today s corporate
structure examines the lost tribal wisdom of project management this valuable
guide emphasizes that configuration management is driven by designers not by
the often unpredictable whims of end users it also addresses ways to overcome
missing tribal wisdom the tendency to fall into the new newer newest syndrome
always looking for the next great technology software etc the book contains
more than 60 reader friendly tables figures and checklists to help bolster
understanding of these and other discussed management concepts the author
emphasizes these foundational principles configuration management is designed
to turn perception into reality if changes are made to configuration items
the safety of the product could be breached configuration item selections
must be made by a team not by one person or department in addition to
providing an unprecedented overview of this groundbreaking management style
this text presents case studies in which an understanding of configuration
management principles would have saved valuable time and financial resources
it effectively provides the knowledge base industrial project management and
lean engineers need to learn implement and apply the tried and trusted
strategies of configuration management in any company
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Implementing ITIL Configuration Management
2007-12-28
practical real world itil configuration management from start to finish the
it infrastructure library itil places the best practices in it operations at
your command itil helps you make better technology choices manages it more
effectively and drives greater business value from all your it investments
the core of itil is configuration management the discipline of identifying
tracking and controlling your it environment s diverse components to gain
accurate and timely information for better decision making now there s a
practical start to finish guide to itil configuration management for every it
leader manager and practitioner itil certified architect and solutions
provider larry klosterboer helps you establish a clear roadmap for success
customize standard processes to your unique needs and avoid the pitfalls that
stand in your way you ll learn how to plan your implementation deploy tools
and processes administer ongoing configuration management tasks refine itil
information and leverage it for competitive advantage throughout klosterboer
demystifies itil s jargon illuminates each technique with real world advice
and examples and helps you focus on the specific techniques that offer
maximum business value in your environment coverage includes assessing your
current configuration management maturity and setting goals for improvement
gathering and managing requirements to align itil with organizational needs
describing the schema of your configuration management database cmdb
identifying capturing and organizing configuration data choosing the best
tools for your requirements integrating data and processes to create a
unified logical cmdb and configuration management service implementing pilot
projects to demonstrate the value of configuration management and to test
your planning moving from a pilot to wide scale enterprise deployment
defining roles for deployment and ongoing staffing leveraging configuration
management information reporting and beyond measuring and improving cmdb data
accuracy covers itil version 3 preface xvii acknowledgments xxi about the
author xxiii chapter 1 overview of configuration management 1 part i planning
for configuration management 17 chapter 2 gathering and analyzing
requirements 19 chapter 3 determining scope span and granularity 37 chapter 4
customizing the configuration management process 55 chapter 5 planning for
data population 67 chapter 6 putting together a useful project plan 85 part
ii implementing configuration management 97 chapter 7 choosing the right
tools 99 chapter 8 implementing the process 117 chapter 9 populating the
configuration management database 127 chapter 10 choosing and running a pilot
program 137 chapter 11 communication and enterprise roll out 149 part iii
running an effective configuration management system 161 chapter 12 building
a configuration management team 163 chapter 13 the many uses for
configuration information 179 chapter 14 measuring and improving cmdb
accuracy 193 chapter 15 improving the business value of configuration
management 207 index 217

Configuration Management Best Practices 2010-08-10
successfully implement high value configuration management processes in any
development environment as it systems have grown increasingly complex and
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mission critical effective configuration management cm has become critical to
an organization s success using cm best practices it professionals can
systematically manage change avoiding unexpected problems introduced by
changes to hardware software or networks now today s best cm practices have
been gathered in one indispensable resource showing you how to implement them
throughout any agile or traditional development organization configuration
management best practices is practical easy to understand and apply and fully
reflects the day to day realities faced by practitioners bob aiello and
leslie sachs thoroughly address all six pillars of cm source code management
build engineering environment configuration change control release
engineering and deployment they demonstrate how to implement cm in ways that
support software and systems development meet compliance rules such as sox
and sas 70 anticipate emerging standards such as ieee iso 12207 and integrate
with modern frameworks such as itil cobit and cmmi coverage includes using cm
to meet business objectives contractual requirements and compliance rules
enhancing quality and productivity through lean processes and just in time
process improvement getting off to a good start in organizations without
effective cm implementing a core cm best practices framework that supports
the entire development lifecycle mastering the people side of cm rightsizing
processes overcoming resistance and understanding workplace psychology
architecting applications to take full advantage of cm best practices
establishing effective it controls and compliance managing tradeoffs and
costs and avoiding expensive pitfalls configuration management best practices
is the essential resource for everyone concerned with cm from ctos and cios
to development qa and project managers and software engineers to analysts
testers and compliance professionals

Configuration Management Principles and Practice
2003
anne mette jonassen hass explains the principles and benefits of a sound
configuration management strategy this volume is designed to help the
professional put that strategy into action

Configuration Management and CMDB for Dummies,
ServiceNow Special Edition (Custom) 2019-05-14
create a configuration management plan build a healthy configuration
management database align your plan to business use cases start your
configuration management journey now service availability matters your
business depends on you to deliver high performance business services that
drive innovation insights revenues and customer satisfaction these services
must be there when your business needs them in this book you learn how a
healthy configuration management database cmdb supported by good
configuration management processes can help you prevent business service
outages identify and respond to service outages more quickly and diagnose and
fix service outages faster inside understand configuration management
activities simplify it service and operations management create a services
oriented view of your business build trust in your data and measure success
enable cloud and devops environments
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Software Configuration Management 2004-02-24
an effective systems development and design process is far easier to explain
than it is to implement a framework is needed that organizes the life cycle
activities that form the process this framework is configuration management
cm software configuration management discusses the framework from a standards
viewpoint using the original

Software Change and Configuration Management A
Complete Guide - 2019 Edition 2019-05-30
when doing a dr drill have you found the run book to be out of sync with the
current configuration how many man hours can be recovered through effective
configuration management do you need a new release version or patch level of
the software is the service usage appropriate to capacity defining designing
creating and implementing a process to solve a challenge or meet an objective
is the most valuable role in every group company organization and department
unless you are talking a one time single use project there should be a
process whether that process is managed and implemented by humans ai or a
combination of the two it needs to be designed by someone with a complex
enough perspective to ask the right questions someone capable of asking the
right questions and step back and say what are we really trying to accomplish
here and is there a different way to look at it this self assessment empowers
people to do just that whether their title is entrepreneur manager consultant
vice president cxo etc they are the people who rule the future they are the
person who asks the right questions to make software change and configuration
management investments work better this software change and configuration
management all inclusive self assessment enables you to be that person all
the tools you need to an in depth software change and configuration
management self assessment featuring 965 new and updated case based questions
organized into seven core areas of process design this self assessment will
help you identify areas in which software change and configuration management
improvements can be made in using the questions you will be better able to
diagnose software change and configuration management projects initiatives
organizations businesses and processes using accepted diagnostic standards
and practices implement evidence based best practice strategies aligned with
overall goals integrate recent advances in software change and configuration
management and process design strategies into practice according to best
practice guidelines using a self assessment tool known as the software change
and configuration management scorecard you will develop a clear picture of
which software change and configuration management areas need attention your
purchase includes access details to the software change and configuration
management self assessment dashboard download which gives you your
dynamically prioritized projects ready tool and shows your organization
exactly what to do next you will receive the following contents with new and
updated specific criteria the latest quick edition of the book in pdf the
latest complete edition of the book in pdf which criteria correspond to the
criteria in the self assessment excel dashboard example pre filled self
assessment excel dashboard to get familiar with results generation in depth
and specific software change and configuration management checklists project
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management checklists and templates to assist with implementation includes
lifetime self assessment updates every self assessment comes with lifetime
updates and lifetime free updated books lifetime updates is an industry first
feature which allows you to receive verified self assessment updates ensuring
you always have the most accurate information at your fingertips

Managing the Change: Software Configuration and
Change Management 2012-12-06
c amting directorate general information society european commission brussels
th under the 4 framework of european research the european systems and soft
ware initiative essi was part of the esprit programme this initiative funded
more than 470 projects in the area of software and system process
improvements the majority of these projects were process improvement
experiments carrying out and taking up new development processes methods and
technology within the software development process of a company in addition
nodes centres of exper tise european networks organisations managing local
activities training and dissemination actions complemented the process
improvement experiments essi aimed at improving the software development
capabilities of european enterprises it focused on best practice and helped
european companies to develop world class skills and associated technologies
to build the increasingly complex and varied systems needed to compete in the
marketplace the dissemination activities were designed to build a forum at
european level to exchange information and knowledge gained within process
improvement ex periments their major objective was to spread the message and
the results of experiments to a wider audience through a variety ofdifferent
channels the european experience exchange tur x project has been one ofthese
dis semination activities within the european systems and software initiative
ur x has collected the results of practitioner reports from numerous
workshops in europe and presents in this series of books the results of best
practice achieve ments in european companies over the last few years

Configuration Management Service Definition 1988
the book provides a comprehensive approach to configuration management from a
variety of product development perspectives including embedded and it it
provides authoritative advice on how to extend products for a variety of
markets due to configuration options the book also describes the importance
of configuration management to other parts of the organization it supplies an
overview of configuration management and its process elements to provide
readers with a contextual understanding of the theory practice and
application of cm the book illustrates the interplay of configuration and
data management with all enterprise resources during each phase of a product
lifecycle

Configuration Management 2019-08-05
this comprehensive explanation of software configuration management scm
provides a basic definition of scm as a scientific tool that brings control
to the developmental process and explains the procedures for scm



orkney a historical guide

2023-07-08 7/16 orkney a historical guide

implementation in any organization it also reviews each phase in the software
development life cycle and teaches how scm can help software developers avoid
pitfalls at every step

A Guide to Software Configuration Management 2000
this third book in the new trends in software series presents the state of
the art in scm it features coverage of industrial scm tools specific
integrated scm systems such as dsee odin shape adele and pcte and novel scm
algorithms and techniques such as remote installation tools delta storage and
transaction mechanisms

Configuration Management 1994
configuration management is the tracking recording and monitoring of the
elements of a business it system and any changes and developments this book
combines the itil view of configuration management with expert feedback from
practitioners who have implemented configuration management in a wide range
of real environments invaluable to it professionals who are implementing
configuration management and also to technology savvy business managers who
need to use automated business services

Configuration Management 2010-11-02
software configuration management scm is one of the scientific tools that is
aimed to bring control to the software development process this new resource
is a complete guide to implementing operating and maintaining a successful
scm system for software development project managers system designers and
software developers are presented with not only the basics of scm but also
the different phases in the software development lifecycle and how scm plays
a role in each phase the factors that should be considered and the pitfalls
that should be avoided while designing the scm system and scm plan are also
discussed in addition this third edition is updated to include cloud
computing and on demand systems this book does not rely on one specific tool
or standard for explaining the scm concepts and techniques in fact it gives
readers enough information about scm the mechanics of scm and scm
implementation so that they can successfully implement a scm system

Software Configuration Management Handbook, Third
Edition 2015-02-01
many of the products consumers use today use a combination of both computer
software and hardware components this groundbreaking book offers
professionals an in depth understanding of pdm and scm it points out the
similarities and differences of these two processes and explains how they can
be combined to ensure effective and efficient component integration
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Implementing and Integrating Product Data
Management and Software Configuration Management
2003
explains configuration management an engineering discipline and process for
maintaining the integrity of hardware software and firmware products as they
evolve through the development and production stages for implementers in both
commercial and government environments outlines the four basic tasks
identification change control status accounting and audits

Configuration Management 1994
who needs to know about configuration management if substitutes have been
appointed have they been briefed on the configuration management goals and
received regular communications as to the progress to date we have a
configuration management system cms what will be the consequences to the
business financial reputation etc if configuration management does not go
ahead or fails to deliver the objectives who will be responsible for making
the decisions to include or exclude requested changes once configuration
management is underway defining designing creating and implementing a process
to solve a business challenge or meet a business objective is the most
valuable role in every company organization and department unless you are
talking a one time single use project within a business there should be a
process whether that process is managed and implemented by humans ai or a
combination of the two it needs to be designed by someone with a complex
enough perspective to ask the right questions someone capable of asking the
right questions and step back and say what are we really trying to accomplish
here and is there a different way to look at it this self assessment empowers
people to do just that whether their title is entrepreneur manager consultant
vice president cxo etc they are the people who rule the future they are the
person who asks the right questions to make configuration management
investments work better this configuration management all inclusive self
assessment enables you to be that person all the tools you need to an in
depth configuration management self assessment featuring 879 new and updated
case based questions organized into seven core areas of process design this
self assessment will help you identify areas in which configuration
management improvements can be made in using the questions you will be better
able to diagnose configuration management projects initiatives organizations
businesses and processes using accepted diagnostic standards and practices
implement evidence based best practice strategies aligned with overall goals
integrate recent advances in configuration management and process design
strategies into practice according to best practice guidelines using a self
assessment tool known as the configuration management scorecard you will
develop a clear picture of which configuration management areas need
attention your purchase includes access details to the configuration
management self assessment dashboard download which gives you your
dynamically prioritized projects ready tool and shows your organization
exactly what to do next your exclusive instant access details can be found in
your book
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Implementing Configuration Management 1996
implement configuration management databases that deliver rapid roi and
sustained business value implementing an enterprise wide configuration
management database cmdb is one of the most influential actions an it
organization can take to improve service delivery and bridge the gap between
technology and the business with a well designed cmdb in place companies are
better positioned to manage and optimize it infrastructure applications and
services automate more it management tasks and restrain burgeoning costs now
there s an objective vendor independent guide to making a cmdb work in your
organization the cmdb imperative presents a start to finish implementation
methodology that works and describes how the cmdb is shifting to the superior
configuration management system cms expert cmdb industry analyst glenn o
donnell and leading edge architect and practitioner carlos casanova first
review the drivers behind a cmdb and the technical economic cultural and
political obstacles to success drawing on the experiences of hundreds of
organizations they present indispensable guidance on architecting and
customizing cmdb solutions to your specific environment they ll guide you
through planning implementation transitioning into production day to day
operation and maintenance and much more coverage includes defining the tasks
and activities associated with configuration management understanding the
cmdb s role in itil and the relationship between cmdbs and itil v3 s cms
building software models that accurately represent each entity in your it
environment ensuring information accuracy via change management and automated
discovery understanding the state of the cmdb market and selling the cmdb
within your organization creating federated cmdb architectures that
successfully balance autonomy with centralized control planning a deployment
strategy that sets appropriate priorities and reflects a realistic view of
your organization s maturity integrating systems and leveraging established
and emerging standards previewing the future of the cmdb cms and how it will
be impacted by key trends such as virtualization soa mobility convergence and
flexi sourcing

Configuration Management Complete Self-Assessment
Guide 2018-01-05
designed for software product developers provides comprehensive coverage of
the theory practice and techniques of good software configuration management
and a structured approach to implementing these practices on large software
development projects as such it serves as a step by step guide for project
managers who need to plan implement and control the process associated with
data control features include a chapter on software configuration management
and automation including software tools the teaching of procedures for
identifying the code documents and data to be controlled as the product
definition and a systematic approach to maximizing reuse of software and
implementing change control a glossary plus an appendix on procedures forms
and forms control complete this work
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The CMDB Imperative 2009-02-19
good no highlights no markup all pages are intact slight shelfwear may have
the corners slightly dented may have slight color changes slightly damaged
spine

Software Configuration Management 2014-01-15
are we assessing configuration management and risk are there any specific
expectations or concerns about the service asset and configuration management
process design team service asset and configuration management process design
itself are there configuration management problems defined what other areas
of the organization might benefit from the service asset and configuration
management process design team s improvements knowledge and learning why
implement a configuration management database cmdb defining designing
creating and implementing a process to solve a business challenge or meet a
business objective is the most valuable role in every company organization
and department unless you are talking a one time single use project within a
business there should be a process whether that process is managed and
implemented by humans ai or a combination of the two it needs to be designed
by someone with a complex enough perspective to ask the right questions
someone capable of asking the right questions and step back and say what are
we really trying to accomplish here and is there a different way to look at
it for more than twenty years the art of service s self assessments empower
people who can do just that whether their title is marketer entrepreneur
manager salesperson consultant business process manager executive assistant
it manager cxo etc they are the people who rule the future they are people
who watch the process as it happens and ask the right questions to make the
process work better this book is for managers advisors consultants
specialists professionals and anyone interested in configuration management
assessment featuring 587 new and updated case based questions organized into
seven core areas of process design this self assessment will help you
identify areas in which configuration management improvements can be made in
using the questions you will be better able to diagnose configuration
management projects initiatives organizations businesses and processes using
accepted diagnostic standards and practices implement evidence based best
practice strategies aligned with overall goals integrate recent advances in
configuration management and process design strategies into practice
according to best practice guidelines using a self assessment tool known as
the configuration management scorecard you will develop a clear picture of
which configuration management areas need attention included with your
purchase of the book is the configuration management self assessment
downloadable resource containing all 587 questions and self assessment areas
of this book this provides ease of re use and enables you to import the
questions in your preferred management or survey tool access instructions can
be found in the book you are free to use the self assessment contents in your
presentations and materials for customers without asking us we are here to
help this self assessment has been approved by the art of service as part of
a lifelong learning and self assessment program and as a component of
maintenance of certification optional other self assessments are available
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Fundamentals of Configuration Management 1971-01-15
are we making progress and are we making progress as software configuration
management leaders what are specific software configuration management rules
to follow what other organizational variables such as reward systems or
communication systems affect the performance of this software configuration
management process why should we adopt a software configuration management
framework which individuals teams or departments will be involved in software
configuration management defining designing creating and implementing a
process to solve a business challenge or meet a business objective is the
most valuable role in every company organization and department unless you
are talking a one time single use project within a business there should be a
process whether that process is managed and implemented by humans ai or a
combination of the two it needs to be designed by someone with a complex
enough perspective to ask the right questions someone capable of asking the
right questions and step back and say what are we really trying to accomplish
here and is there a different way to look at it this self assessment empowers
people to do just that whether their title is entrepreneur manager consultant
vice president cxo etc they are the people who rule the future they are the
person who asks the right questions to make software configuration management
investments work better this software configuration management all inclusive
self assessment enables you to be that person all the tools you need to an in
depth software configuration management self assessment featuring 727 new and
updated case based questions organized into seven core areas of process
design this self assessment will help you identify areas in which software
configuration management improvements can be made in using the questions you
will be better able to diagnose software configuration management projects
initiatives organizations businesses and processes using accepted diagnostic
standards and practices implement evidence based best practice strategies
aligned with overall goals integrate recent advances in software
configuration management and process design strategies into practice
according to best practice guidelines using a self assessment tool known as
the software configuration management scorecard you will develop a clear
picture of which software configuration management areas need attention your
purchase includes access details to the software configuration management
self assessment dashboard download which gives you your dynamically
prioritized projects ready tool and shows your organization exactly what to
do next your exclusive instant access details can be found in your book

Software Configuration Management 2014-01-15
practical cm best configuration management practices for the 21st century
includes money saving cm control methodologies and provides comprehensive and
user friendly guidelines for the transition from paper based cm systems to
electronic product data management pdm systems practical cm covers both
hardware and software cm best practices and describes the process for
planning implementing and integrating pdm systems into existing business
processes to put these cm best practices to their most effective use also
included are templates and sample plans and forms with many ideas for
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tailoring them to the overall cm process common traps and pitfalls to be
avoided in the cm process are also described beginning with a clear
examination of the conventional classical cm process in a manufacturing
environment david d lyon then proceeds to describe the step by step
implementation of the new cm process using well adapted software tools such
as pdm the complete planning implementation and integration process for a pdm
system is also clearly laid out in a series of templates through the use of
specific procedures and guidelines the book clearly maps out the steps to
implement a fully automated cm environment in a cost effective manner a
practical how to book for professionals provides cm best practices processes
procedures methodologies guidelines and lessons learned provides a generic
methodology that can be utilized to plan implement and integrate pdm systems
within businesses of all sizes

Software Configuration Management 1992
adapting configuration management for agile teams provides very tangible
approaches on how configuration management with its practices and
infrastructure can be adapted and managed in order to directly benefit agile
teams written by mario e moreira author of software configuration management
implementation roadmap columnist for cm crossroads online community and
writer for the agile journal this unique book provides concrete guidance on
tailoring cm for agile projects without sacrificing the principles of
configuration management

Software Configuration Management, an Investment in
Product Integrity 1980
the configuration management environment configuration management planning
configuration identification hardware identification software identification
firmware identification identification of drawings and others documents
configuration control configuration control of hardware configuration control
of software configuration control documentation configuration status
accounting the configuration management facility configuration audits

Configuration Management Complete Self-Assessment
Guide 2017-05-12
a set of good practices related to configuration management in automated data
processing systems employed for processing classified and other information
provides guidance to developers of trusted systems on what configuration
management is and how it may be implemented in the development and life cycle
of a trusted system

Software Configuration Management Complete Self-
Assessment Guide 2018-01-05
designed for use visual studio net 6 0 visual sourcesafe 6 0c and cvs 1 11
real world software configuration management provides an extensive overview
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on software configuration and development accompanied by numerous real world
examples with lots of working code while other books may spend a lot of time
on software configuration management theory sean kenefick focuses on
practical solutions and processes that directly benefit developers in their
day to day needs

Software Configuration Management 1982
are there recognized software configuration management problems what may be
the consequences for the performance of an organization if all stakeholders
are not consulted regarding software configuration management when was the
software configuration management start date what business benefits will
software configuration management goals deliver if achieved at what point
will vulnerability assessments be performed once software configuration
management is put into production e g ongoing risk management after
implementation defining designing creating and implementing a process to
solve a business challenge or meet a business objective is the most valuable
role in every company organization and department unless you are talking a
one time single use project within a business there should be a process
whether that process is managed and implemented by humans ai or a combination
of the two it needs to be designed by someone with a complex enough
perspective to ask the right questions someone capable of asking the right
questions and step back and say what are we really trying to accomplish here
and is there a different way to look at it for more than twenty years the art
of service s self assessments empower people who can do just that whether
their title is marketer entrepreneur manager salesperson consultant business
process manager executive assistant it manager cxo etc they are the people
who rule the future they are people who watch the process as it happens and
ask the right questions to make the process work better this book is for
managers advisors consultants specialists professionals and anyone interested
in software configuration management assessment featuring 609 new and updated
case based questions organized into seven core areas of process design this
self assessment will help you identify areas in which software configuration
management improvements can be made in using the questions you will be better
able to diagnose software configuration management projects initiatives
organizations businesses and processes using accepted diagnostic standards
and practices implement evidence based best practice strategies aligned with
overall goals integrate recent advances in software configuration management
and process design strategies into practice according to best practice
guidelines using a self assessment tool known as the software configuration
management scorecard you will develop a clear picture of which software
configuration management areas need attention included with your purchase of
the book is the software configuration management self assessment
downloadable resource containing all 609 questions and self assessment areas
of this book this enables ease of re use and enables you to import the
questions in your preferred management or survey tool access instructions can
be found in the book you are free to use the self assessment contents in your
presentations and materials for customers without asking us we are here to
help this self assessment has been approved by the art of service as part of
a lifelong learning and self assessment program and as a component of
maintenance of certification optional other self assessments are available
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Practical CM 2000
a comprehensive guide to the principles and practice of configuration
management the management of software system components during updating or
replacement of elements features of commercially available tools are
described enabling critical evaluation of their effectiveness designed
primarily as a reference for professional system designers and project
managers it will also be useful to software engineering students covers the
entire project lifecycle and goes on to discuss topics such as version
management configuration identification change control the software library
automated system building and more

Adapting Configuration Management for Agile Teams
2010-04-15
get a hands on introduction to the chef the configuration management tool for
solving operations issues in enterprises large and small ideal for developers
and sysadmins new to configuration management this guide shows you to
automate the packaging and delivery of applications in your infrastructure
you ll be able to build or rebuild your infrastructure s application stack in
minutes or hours rather than days or weeks after teaching you how to write
ruby based chef code this book walks you through different chef tools and
configuration management concepts in each chapter using detailed examples
throughout all you need to get started is command line experience and
familiarity with basic system administration configure your chef development
environment and start writing recipes create chef cookbooks with recipes for
each part of your infrastructure use test kitchen to manage sandbox testing
environments manage single nodes with chef client and multiple nodes with
chef server use data bags for storing shared global data between nodes
simulate production chef server environments with chef zero classify
different types of services in your infrastructure with roles model life
stages of your application including development testing staging and
production

Implementing Configuration Management 1996
this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 8th international
symposium on system configuration management scm 8 held in conjunction with
ecoop 98 in brussels belgium in july 1998 the volume presents 17 revised full
papers carefully reviewed and selected for presentation also included is a
tutorial lecture approximately half of the papers come from industry the book
is divided into sections on industrial experience experimental systems
product data management and system configuration management formal approaches
cooperative systems and based applications
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Guide to Understanding Configuration Management in
Trusted Systems 1989
this book presents revised full versions of the best papers accepted for the
scm 4 and scm 5 workshops on software configuration management held in
connection with the 1994 and 1995 ieee international conference on software
engineering icse the 22 papers included give a unique overview on and
introduction to current software configuration management issues scm is the
discipline of managing software evolution it is concerned with controlling
evolving software products and supporting teams and activities involved in
the development of complex software systems scm attracts the attention of se
design and development professionals of researchers and of software managers

Software Configuration Management 1986

Real World Software Configuration Management
2008-01-01

Software Configuration Management Complete Self-
Assessment Guide 2017-05-13

Methods and Tools for Software Configuration
Management 1991-11-27

Learning Chef 2014-11-06

System Configuration Management 1998-07-08

Software Configuration Management 1995-10-18
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